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405 Third Street NW, Suite 206  3860 O’Leary Street, Suite A 

Great Falls, MT 59404  Missoula, MT 59808 

(406) 761-1955 www.woitheng.com (406) 203-9548 

Andy Schultz, PE 
City of Missoula 
435 Ryman Street 
Missoula, MT 59802 
 
RE: S 5th Street W Water Main Replacement  
 
Dear Mr. Schultz, 
 
Woith Engineering has evaluated the bids received on March 2, 2023 for the S 5th Street W Water 
Main Replacement project. A single bid was received as shown below and detailed on the 
attached Tabulation of Bids. 
 
RLC Enterprise, LLC.   $810,257.48 
 
Engineer’s Estimate   $899,408.50 
 
The bidder has applied for the City’s Apprenticeship Bidder’s Preference. The low bid was 
submitted by RLC Enterprise, LLC. in the amount of $810,257.48. Our evaluation of the 
experience, reputation, and submitted qualifications of RLC Enterprise, LLC. indicates that they 
are capable of completing the work required. Therefore, Woith Engineering recommends the 
award of a contract for the construction of the S 5th Street W Street Water Main Replacement to 
RLC Enterprise, LLC. in the amount of $810,257.48. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Woith Engineering, Inc. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kody Swartz, P.E. 
Missoula Operations Manager 
Transmitted via Email 


